(N IS === NEWARK 95

Board of Directors
Polly Sierer
President

Steve Getty

Vice President
Susan Bartley
Treasurer

Ruthie Toole
Secretary

Linda Heckert
Bonnie McDonald
Chris Raia

Ursula Sadiq
Michael C. Smith
Shao-Tang Sun
Tom Rocek

Mikki Senn

Simeone Tartaglione
Music Director
Ex-Officio

Carolyn Fuhrman
Past President
Ex-Officio

Sally Cornell
President

Friends of the NSO
Ex-Officio

Staff

Margaret Badger
Business Manager
Jennifer Hugh
Personnel Manager
Crystal Norman
Music Librarian
Richard Wellons

Stage Manager

Simeone Tartaglione, Music Director

P.O. BOX 7775 ® Newark, Delaware 19714-7775 © 302-369-3466
Website: www.newarksymphony.org ¢ email: info@newarksymphony.org

Dear Newark Symphony Orchestra Friends and Neighbors,

We certainly hope you are enjoying our NSO 2024-2025 Concert Season! As we near the end

of the first half of this season’s performances, we have a fabulous series of concerts lined up

for the second half! We hope to see you at our spring performances!
February 15, 2025 - Chamber Concert at 7:30 pm at the Newark United Methodist Church
March 9, 2025 - Symphony Concert at 3:00 pm at The Independence School
April 6, 2025 - Free Family Concert at 3:00 pm at Newark Charter Performing Arts Center
May 18, 2025 - Symphony Concert 3:00 pm at The Independence School

The NSO is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Nearly all of our musicians are volunteers, as
well as our Board of Directors, and the Friends of NSO who volunteer as ushers, box office
volunteers and provide refreshments at intermission. We have sustained and grown NSO for 58
years now! NSO is quite an operation, so important to our community, not only from a music
standpoint but also from a community volunteer commitment effort. It is so heartwarming to
see and hear the passion of our orchestra community. We are very grateful for those who are
so intimately involved.

The following revenue and expenses breakdowns show how crucial the NSO annual appeal is for
us to fulfill our mission to our community. Our ability to bring exciting and challenging
performances to the greater Newark area significantly depends on your support and generosity.
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Please give generously to our annual appeal. It really is very critical in order for us to provide
quality music and programs for our community of musicians, our audience and our aspiring
student musicians.

Cheers to NSO!
Polly Sierer
NSO Board of Directors — President

pasierer@comcast.net cell 302-690-1741
www.newarksymphony.org



